
 

Regulatory Notice Due to Current Circumstances 

 

If you have any questions, please ask a member of staff. 

 

• If you have symptoms of Covid 19, please do not enter the pub. 
 

• Please maintain a minimum of 2m distance (or at least 1m where 2m is not 

possible) from anyone outside of your group, including members of staff.   

 

• Groups are limited to a maximum of 6 people at this time (or fewer, depending on 

table availability).  

 

• Please wear a mask at all times in the pub, unless you are sat down at a table to eat 

or drink. 

 

• Please sanitize your hands when entering the premises, and use hand sanitizer as 

often as necessary throughout your visit, particularly on your way to the lavatory, 

after touching your face, coughing or sneezing. 

 

• On entering, please wait to be seated. 

 

• Please stay at your assigned table, as each table must be thoroughly cleaned 

between each party.  The spacing between each table has been measured to ensure 

a safe distance between groups, so please do not move any tables or chairs. 

 

• Please give a name and contact number to your server when first ordering, or use 

the NHS Covid-19 App (QR code by door). 

 

• Please do not touch any drinking glass except your own. 

 

Thank you for your attention and co-operation.  These regulations have been put in place 

by the government to ensure businesses are Covid-19 secure.  Police and local authorities 

have the powers to enforce these regulations. 


